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 Motorists are again reminded that speed control measures, coupled 

with CCTV monitoring are in place across the site and will remain in 

place over the coming months. 

 

 



 

 

 Unfortunately, the opening of Link I has been delayed slightly to 

allow time for the completion of the pedestrian / cyclist traffic light-

controlled crossing point. We now expect that this link will open to 

traffic during W/C Tuesday 7th February 2022 – see photographs 

below.  

 

 

 

 

The approach to Link I from the R623 Roundabout and the Bury's Bridge 

Roundabout. 



 

 

Finishing works being completed in advance of the opening of Link I. 

 

 

 We now propose to construct the gantry base for the proposed portal 

directional signage at the southern side of the interchange 

roundabout circulating carriageway over the coming days. 

Accordingly, while the Retaining Wall RW03 works have reached 

completion at this location for the time being, the localised lane 

restriction on the N40 northbound immediate approach to the 

interchange roundabout will remain in place for another week or so 

approximately – see photograph below. No significant disruption to 

traffic is anticipated as a result of the same.  

 

 



 

 

Works ongoing for the new gantry foundation alongside the N40 

northbound.  

 

 

 We now intend to place the bridge beams at Structure ST04 during 

daytime working hours on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th 

February 2023 with a 5am start each morning. These works are 

offline and should cause no disruption to traffic but they will be very 

visible to motorists on the N25 westbound in particular - see 

photograph below. 

 

 



 

 

Structure ST04 alongside the N25 Westbound ready for the installation of 

beams. 

 

 

 Surfacing works will be focused on the N25 median area and the 

N25 westbound for a number of weeks starting from Tuesday 7th 

February 2023 – see below photograph of the ongoing preparatory 

work for the same. 

 

 



 

 

Preparatory works being completed within the N25 central median in 

advance of the upcoming pavement works. 



 

This week's video shows the route of Link I which will provide a new 

access for commuters from the R623 Roundabout and the Burys 

Bridge Roundabout to the N25 Eastbound.   

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    
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Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  

 

 

 

 


